
Friday, March 11, 2022

Welcome back scholars.  It’s great to see you.

March is Reading Month!  Each day we will highlight a different staff member and their

favorite book.  Today’s teacher is Mr. Welch, whose favorite book is Falling Forward by

John C Maxwell.  Mr. Welch says “It’s a great book on failure and learning lessons from

things that didn’t go as planned.”

The yearbook club meeting for today has been canceled.

And now, the winners of the Bookmark Contest:

8th grade -

First place: Jaxsen Wilson

Second place: Lyli Anders

Third place: Trent Uptegraff

7th grade -

First place: Nathan Barr

The first place winners will receive a $15 dollar credit to the book fair, the second place winner

will receive a $10 credit, and the third place winner gets a $5 credit.  First hour teachers, please

excuse these students to go claim their prize.

Reminders for DMS Parents & Guardians:

Monday, March 14th at 5:30pm is our next DMS Parent Network meeting designated toward
brainstorming and planning for the 8th grade Farewell Party.

I Finished It Winners:

Christopher Hodges

Beonika Shultz

Golden Ticket Winners:

Gavin Flowers

Cayden Hopkins

Izabel Cook



Addison Keeler

Dylan Lindsey

Avery Lauwers

Mr. Monroe

Good for a Guest Teacher:

Ashlee Moore

Aki Walker

Shianne Saunders

Emma Stokes


